
Catterline, Kinneff & Dunnottar Community Council

Minute of Meeting held on Tuesday 24th June 2008
Present Cllrs Eric Wyness, Anne Masson, Andrew Watt, Jim Marshall, Stephen Hall

Attending Cllrs Graeme Clark and Wendy Agnew

Meeting chaired by Cllr Bill Dargie

1) Apologies
George Carr, John Car, Ian Duncan.

2) Minutes of last meeting
Approved by Jim Marshall and Andrew Watt

3) Matters arising from minutes
• The project grant cheque to Harbour Trust has been reissued.

• Kinneff gullies – still blocked

4) Financial matters
Received  grant  of  £475  plus  top  up  of  approx'  £100.  Paid  Scottish  Rights  of  Way  Association 
subscription.

5) Dunnottar Woods
There has been a litter pickup.

6) Planning

Planning Applications
None

Building Warrants

Mr & Mrs A Ronald Muirton Of Barras

Farmhouse

Barras

Stonehaven

Alterations and extension

7) Roads
● Mill of Criggie  Auquhirie has been resurfaced.→



● Travellers have moved from Roadside of Catterline.

8) Correspondence
● Invitation to attend presentation by Bancon Developments, Dunecht Estates and Stewart Milne 

Homes in relation to a forthcoming development proposal for Stonehaven South.

9) Any Other Business
● Eeva-Kaisa Arter was co-opted onto the Community Council to fill the vacant Kinneff seat.

10)Date of  Next Meeting
Tuesday 30th October 2008
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